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Faculty of Arts, 

Dec. 1st, 1919.

Dear Dean Moyse,

I have to inform you that at a 

meeting of the First Year Committee held on Hov, 80th, 

It was unanimously resolved that the proper authorities 

should he petitioned to invite Prof. T.R. Davies fas 

Chairman of the First Year Committee, a post which he 

has held for many years) to a seat on the Faculty of 

Arts.

I am,

Yours truly,

(3gd.) S. B. Slack

Secretary of the
First Year Committee

Dean Moyse.
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